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Comments: I'd like to submit a public comment and voice my opposition to the proposed development of Holland

Lake Lodge. As a Montana resident and frequent Swan Valley and Holland Lake visitor, that area is extremely

special. I believe a great facility could be built on the existing property without needing to expand and destroy

some of the natural habitat surrounding the lake. I'm worried continued expansion like this takes away from the

solitude and tranquility so often associated with Holland Lake and the Swan Valley. 


